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November 2, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is written as a reference for Cory Weech of A&W Electric.

| became involved with Cory when we worked together in the construction

of Ft Lauderdale Terminal 4 East Expansion. | acted as the General Supt for
MCM Construction and was responsible for the overall field operations of

the entire project which consisted of eight domestic/international airline
gates and 60,000 SF of new high end business offices for Broward County
Aviation Department. The total value of this contract was $125 million.

Cory was part of the electrical contractor’s management team for this very
sophisticated and complex building. Building systems include high security,
extensive fire alarm, camera and data systems, lighting control systems, and
building management systems among others.

Cory was instrumental in completing the work on time and within performance
parameters. His planning, execution, and personal commitment to the project
was a prime factor in achieving our turn over goals to the BCAD.

In summary, | am honored to have worked with Cory and welcome the
opportunity to work again with him in the future.

Sincerely,

Ja%esé Rasche

President
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